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19th May 2015 

Dear GC, 

I am writing this letter on behalf of DVM Innovate Sdn Bhd, a current member of the United 
Nations Global Compact (UNGC) to request a grace period extension of 90 days. I am of 
the understanding that the deadline is on the 20th of May, however unforeseen 
circumstances involving the resignation of the previous employee handling this issue has 
brought this task to my attention. 

As a member of the working committee at the local Global Compact Network Malaysia, I 
am aptly placed to accomplish this within the allocated time frame of 90 days grace period. 
I hereby represent the company in stating the strong intentions of DVM Innovate to 
continue being a member of UNGC and to promote good values and principles in the 
corporate world, which will be reflected in the Communication on Progress (COP) of the 
company. 

I would be grateful if UNGC would allow us the grace period and we will continue to 
promote excellent corporate values and principles in the workplace. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Greg Goh 


